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August 13, 2024

To Whom it may concern,

As the Pastor of the Saint Sophia Greek Orthodox Cathedral in Miami, Florida it is a
pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Francis J. Hutta and his team. I was
introduced to Francis many years ago and after extensive research, I was sure that he
was the solution to our dome problem.

The Cathedral is a landmark in the Miami community, and it needed the expertise and
care that Francis brought to the table. His attention to detail, his commitment and work
ethic are what set him apart.

Due to the South Florida weather we needed to focus on waterproofing and Francis
provided solutions to all our concerns.

The Cathedral’s Dome Project, through the work of Mr. Hutta has fulfilled our
expectations and our Cathedral now wears a beautiful crown of gold.

I highly recommend Francis Hutta, his workmanship and his dedication to those who
are seeking quality work for their church, dome or institution.

I am happy to speak to anyone who may have questions concerning the work that
Francis provided.

Rev. Fr. Spiro D. Bobotas
Dean, Saint Sophia Cathedral
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